
 

 

 

28th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Class 1 will be holding their class assembly on Tuesday 5th July at 2.50pm.  This is a chance for the children to 
showcase their learning to you. 

 

To keep everyone safe and socially distanced we are: 

• inviting two adults only (no siblings where possible) to attend (please note that if your child has a sibling 
in school, they are also invited and will attend) 

• asking adults to enter school via the dining hall side door which will be opened at 2.45pm. 

 
 

We hope one of you can join us on the day as it would be lovely to see you at the assembly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs. R. Turner 

 

 


